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DIARY  DATES 
 

AUGUST  
Wednesday 3rd 
 Triskills R-2 

 SAPSASA Boys’ Netball 
 

Monday 8th 
 ICAS Writing 

 Governing Council Mtg 
 

Wednesday 10th 
 Triskills R-2 

 SAPSASA Yr 5/6 
Basketball 

Thursday 11th 
Assembly 9am 

Wednesday 17th 
Triskills R-2 
 

Thursday 19th 
Book Week Performance 
 

Monday 22nd 

 ICAS  Science 

 Way to Go Bike Ed Yr 5 
 

Tuesday 23rd 
Magic Millions Yr 6 Choir 
 

Dear Families, 
Welcome back everyone to the beginning of Term 3. We have had a very busy start 

to the term with several new families joining our school community. We welcome our 

new students and have already seen new friendships growing. 
 

We thank our outgoing SRC representatives for their contributions to Student Voice 

and we congratulate and welcome our new SRC representatives for Semester 2 who 

were presented with their badges at our assembly this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of our teachers have had the opportunity to take some long service leave and 

we welcome Claudia Duran in Room 5 (Weeks 1-4) and Sarah Clair in Room 13 (Week 

1-2) to our staff. Di Harrington is continuing our Wellbeing focus for Lisa Conroy while 

she and her family are currently overseas. 
 

Term 3 is set to be a busy term, with activities such as Tri-Skills gymnastics for our Early 

Years, Book Week, Norwood’s Got Talent, Way-to-Go Bike Riding and Festival Choir. 

There are so many exciting things coming up for our students, so please keep an eye 

on Seesaw and Skoolbag for announcements. If you have not yet connected with 

Skoolbag, please do so as soon as possible to avoid missing any new notifications. 

Thank you to our dedicated teachers for including these opportunities into their 

teaching and learning programs. 
 

We look forward to the Pupil Free Day on Friday week 3 where we will have 

professional learning with Ali Newbold from the Brightpath Writing Team to explore the 

teaching, moderation and assessment of Informative Texts. This continues our 

commitment to ongoing improvement in student writing.  
 

This term will also see teachers continue our focus in numeracy and the concepts 

surrounding the ‘Big Ideas in Number’ where an increased capacity in students’ 

understanding and fluency in using numbers and operations will support their problem 

solving and reasoning proficiency. Staff are working with Helen Booth from the 

Mathematics Association of South Australia to explore opportunities to design highly 

engaging learning tasks. Both of these actions are part of our Site Improvement Plan. 
 

As we enter the second semester of the school year, we are beginning to plan for 

2023. If your child will not be returning to Norwood Primary School next year, please 

contact the Front Office as soon as possible. If you have not already done so and you 

have a child who is turning five before May 2023, please ensure you have submitted a 

registration of enrolment with Kerri Linke. 
 

Term 3 sport has begun and we hope our students continue to develop their skills and 

have fun participating against other local schools.  

Kind regards, 
Melissa 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 

  Friday 12th 
  STUDENT FREE DAY 

Thank you to our outgoing Semester One SRC Representatives  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

If you are passing by the front office anytime in the next 3 weeks, pop in and see our wonderful  
Friendship Ninjas on display!  

Last term we discussed and practised friendship skills which help us develop and maintain friendships.  
We will be learning more about using our friendship skills this term to deal with conflict 

—’friendship fires’. 

RECEPTION—Rooms 3 and 4 

We had lots of fun on Wednesday celebrating ‘101 Days of School’…….woof! 



 

 

Uniform Shop—Help Needed! 
 

Can you spare an hour once a fortnight? The uniform 

shop is looking for a parent volunteer to help out  every 

second Tuesday between 8:30 and 9:30. This is also a 

great opportunity to be involved with the school 

community and to meet other NPS parents.  

 

If you would like to help, please have a  chat with Kerri or Tracey in the front office or 

see Jocelyn in the uniform shop during opening hours on Tuesday or Friday morning.  

Music News      
 

Students are looking forward to the Instrumental Music Concert coming up this term on  

Sunday 28th August (after Week 5), in Mulberry Hall.  

We can now confirm that the starting time will be 3 pm and it should finish at around 4:15 pm.  

Over the coming weeks Melissa and Michael will assist interested students  

with their choice of piece and preparation.  

This is a great opportunity for students to showcase their musical talents! 

 
New enrolments for Term 3:  

Students interested in starting to learn an instrument at the school with Michael Beare or Melissa 

Burrows this term are invited to enquire/enrol now to secure a place.  

We offer lessons for piano, keyboard, flute, clarinet, saxophone, trombone and recorder.  

Our yellow information/enrolment brochures are available at the front office, or alternatively please 

contact Michael  0403004733  michaelbeare@adam.com.au   

or Melissa  0422667261 mburrows@adam.com.au for more information.  

mailto:michaelbeare@adam.com.au
mailto:mburrows@adam.com.au


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised in our 

newsletters—information is shared in good faith.  

Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement.  


